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Dear George,
 

I can confirm that the Trust will be unable to attend on the 27th/28th January as well.
 
Kind regards,
Nicole
 

From: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon <A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 24 January 2022 13:23
To: 
Cc: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon <A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: A417 Missing Link - Important email regarding the upcoming Issue Specific Hearing
1 (ISH1) on the draft Development Consent Order
 
Dear Nicole,
 
Thank you for your email below. For the avoidance of doubt, please would it be possible to
advise whether the Woodland Trust will be attending ISH2 on Thursday 27 January 2022 (and
Friday 28 January 2022, if this date is required)?
 
Kind regards,
 
George Harrold
Case Manager
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov
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